
Urge the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors to 

end their contract with Wildlife Services and 

implement 

a non-lethal coexistence program 

 

Every year for nearly nine decades, Wildlife Services has killed thousands of 

wild animals with traps, guns, and other cruel methods, largely at the behest of 

private ranchers and other agricultural interests. This flies in the face of the 

Public Trust Doctrine which maintains that wildlife is held in the public trust 

and that we all have a say in how our wildlife is treated. 

Ellen McCann 

 


